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Assembly Members  

 
Dear Assembly Member  
 
During Business Questions on 25 March, a query was raised about the study 
into the potential economic impacts of wind farms on the Welsh tourism 
industry. 
 

The study has now been completed and concluded that overall there is limited 

evidence of impacts on tourism for Wales.  The report has been published on 

the Welsh Government website and can be accessed through the following 

link: 
 
http://wales.gov.uk/topics/environmentcountryside/energy/renewable/wind/eco
nomic-impact-on-tourism/?lang=en 
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